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Dear Parent/Carer 

Be aware of scam emails 

The Department for Education have been informed that some parents received an email stating 

the following: 

“As schools will be closing, if you’re entitled to free school meals, please send your bank details and 

we’ll make sure you’re supported.” 

We can confirm that this is a scam email and is not official.  We urge parents that if you receive 

any emails like this, please do not respond and delete it immediately. 

Rooks Heath College sent vouchers via email to the primary carer of students who are in receipt of 

Free School Meals.  We will never ask parents who receive Free School Meals vouchers for their 

bank details, so please do not add personal bank details to any emails or communication that may 

come through. 

If you are unsure, please contact the school via finance@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk. 

Regards 

 

 

Maria Kennard 
Administration Services Team Leader 
Finance Department
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